
The Original Web site data was 

archived on a Google Drive on 11/16/16

because of storage limitations. The 

Google account is cviaa9@gmail.com. 

If there is a need, the archived data can

be retrieved. Please send a note to

 webmaster@cviaa.org 

requesting the needed information.

 We apologize for any incovience this 

may have caused.
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